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Question:   
 
Hydro One, in developing its Offer to Connect in relation to Bishop Ryan School, which is 
included in Hydro One’s evidence at Appendix C, relied upon the attached Load forecast 
provided for the school by the Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic School Board. This forecast is 
materially different from the load forecast included by Horizon in its response to Hydro One’s 
Interrogatory #8, Attachment 1, Page 3. Please indicate which load forecast is correct. 
 

Response: 

Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School Board has reviewed both load forecasts.  The load 
forecast to Hydro One is more detailed, and contains the correct figures.  The load forecast 
provided to Horizon erroneously provides the annual peak demand rather than the annual 
average monthly peak demand.  
  
Corrected information has been provided to Horizon. 
 


